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Borders NHS Board 

 

 
NHS BORDERS ANNUAL REVIEW LETTER  
 
 
Aim 
 
This paper provides members with feedback and confirmation of the action points 
contained within the letter from the Cabinet Secretary for Health, Wellbeing and Sport 
following the Board’s Annual Review on the 17th September 2015.   
 
Background 
 
The NHS Borders Annual Review for 2014/15 was held on the 17th September with John 
Raine, Chair of Borders Health Board.   
 
The Annual Review process is intended to ensure the rigorous scrutiny of NHS Boards’ 
performance whilst encouraging as much dialogue and accountability between local 
communities and their Health Boards as possible.  
 
Every year, following the Annual Review of NHS Borders the Cabinet Secretary or Minister 
for Public Health sums up the performance of the Health Board by letter (See Appendix 1).  
The Feedback Letter this year is extremely positive and highlights many areas of good 
work and performance.   
 
The Annex attached to the Feedback Letter details action points that the Board must 
further develop during the year. An update on performance against these actions will be 
presented to the Board mid way through 2016/17. Progress against these actions will also 
be reviewed at the next Annual Review in the Summer/Autumn of 2016.  
 
Summary 
 
A Feedback Letter has been received from the Cabinet Secretary for Health, Wellbeing 
and Sport on the performance highlighted at the NHS Borders Annual Review held on the 
17th September 2015.   
 
The feedback received is largely positive and acknowledges that NHS Borders is working 
hard to achieve targets set and is well placed to deal with the challenges ahead. 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Board is asked to note the Annual Review Feedback Letter for 2014/15 and the key 
action points.  
 

Policy/Strategy Implications 
 

Actions resulting from the Annual Review 
may impact on a number of strategies / 
plans. 



Appendix-2016-16 

Page 2 of 2 

 

Consultation 
 

The self assessment document was subject 
to consultation with key managers, the 
Clinical Executive, Board Executive  Team, 
Scottish Health Council local 
representatives and members of the Public 
Partnership Forum. 

Consultation with Professional 
Committees 
 

See above 

Risk Assessment 
 

Each narrative within the LDP HEAT targets 
highlights any particular risks to 
achievement of the targets, and the plans in 
place to minimise any such risks. These 
have also been identified through the Self 
Assessment. 

Compliance with Board Policy 
requirements on Equality and Diversity 
 

NHS Borders Annual Review 2015 complies 
with the Board’s requirements on Equality 
and Diversity. 

Resource/Staffing Implications 
 

None identified 

 
Approved by 
 

Name Designation Name Designation 

June Smyth  Director of Workforce 
and Planning 
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Errington  

Head of Planning & 
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